
 
 
 
 
DATE:  January 24, 2023  
 
TO:  MAYOR AND MEMBERS OF THE CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM: GREG HUMORA, CITY MANAGER   
 
VIA:  LYN DEDMON, ASSISTANT TO THE CITY MANAGER 
 
SUBJECT: INDEPENDENT POLICE AUDITOR REPORT FOR THE QUARTER 

ENDING SEPTEMBER 30, 2022 
 

Pursuant to the Adopted Procedures of the Community Police Oversight Board (CPOB), 
the CPOB receives reports from the Independent Police Auditor (IPA) regarding the 
number of complaints filed, the number of open investigations of complaints, the 
disposition of and any action taken on filed complaints, and the number of concluded 
investigations by the La Mesa Police Department (LMPD). 
 
The attached Quarterly Report summarizes complaints received by the IPA, the CPOB, 
and the LMPD for 2022 through the quarter ending September 30, 2022.  The CPOB 
reviewed and discussed the Quarterly Report and at previous meeting. 
 
Attachments: 
 
A:  Independent Police Auditor Quarterly Report through September 30, 2022 


